TEXAS A&M UNIVERSITY
COLLEGE OF ARTS AND SCIENCES

COLLEGE STATION, TEXAS

Department o
OCEANOGRAP):-IY AND METEOROLOGY March 12, 1964

Dr. H. B. Stenzel

Shell Development Company
P. 0. Box 481

Houston, Texas 77001

Dear Dr. Stenzel:

In regard to your letter of March 9 to Dr.
Louis Komicker of this Department, Dr. Kornicker
is away on a field trip at the present time and i
is not expected back in the office until the first
part of May., Your letter will be brought to his
attention at that time,

Sincerely yours,
P ,
B | , /

Mrs. La Nelda Bullard
Secretary





